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Date: April 18, 2025 

 

Dear Parents,  
 
We are happy to share some wonderful news as we wrap up this week! Our 
secondary boys have achieved great success by securing the laurels at the Under 
12 Glendale International Interschool Football competition held on 17th April. We 
are eager to see how our students continue to spread their wings and soar high in 
future events. 
 
This week, we also witnessed an incredible Math Week for our secondary 
students, emphasising real-world applications and problem-solving skills 
integrated with other subjects. Looking ahead to next week, we are eager to launch 
our English Week, filled with exciting learning opportunities! We will continue to 
integrate Sustainable Development Goals into our curriculum, as the central focus 
of our learning.  
 
To  celebrate  English  Week,  the  school  has  organised  a  Book  Fair  from 
Monday, April 21st, to Thursday, April 24th. Parents are warmly invited to visit 
between 1:30 PM and 3:00 PM in Conference Room 1, conveniently located next 
to the Taher Hall reception. 
 
Our Literacy Lighthouse Project continues to encourage a love for reading among 
all our community members, instilling essential core values. Our EYFS students 
amaze us with their innovative ideas and core values, showcasing their well-
rounded development as time goes on. Thanks, parents, for being a part of our 
weekly assemblies, encouraging and supporting our team. 
 
Reminder to Re-registration 
We would like to remind you that the re-registration process for the academic year 
2025-26 has commenced and will remain open until May 7, 2025. Following this 
period, registration will be open to new students on a first-come, first-served basis. 
Please note that the same registration policy and timeline apply to bus transport 
re-registration for the upcoming academic year. Additionally, re-registration will 
only be accepted upon the completion of full payment for the current academic 
year. 
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Next Week Activities 
 

 

 
 

Have a great weekend! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Susan Rubin Varghese 
Deputy Principal  
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